VIOLET WATER SUPPLY CORPORATION

P.O. BOX 1146, ROBSTOWN, TX 78380
OFF/CE-361/387/3350,

E-MAIL: VIOLETWATER@GAOL . COM
WEBSITE: VIOLETWSC.COM

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT DRINKING WATER
MONITORING REQUIREMENTS NOT MET FOR
VIOLET WATER SUPPLY CORP.

Our system failed to collect every required coliform sample. Although this incident was
not an emergency, as our customers, you have the right to know what happened and
what we are doing to correct this situation.

We are required to monitor your drinking water for specific contaminants on a regular
basis. Results of regular monitoring are an indicator of whether or not our drinking
water meets health standards. During May 2025, we did not complete all monitoring or
testing for coliform bacteria and therefore cannot be sure of the quality of your drinking
water during that time.

There is nothing you need to do at this time. You may continue to drink the water. If a
situation arises where the water is no longer safe to drink, we are required to notify you
within 24 hours.

We collected every required coliform sample in the month of June and July 2025 and
are no longer in violation. For more information, please contact Violet Water Supply at
361-387-3350 or 3861 CR 61, Robstown, Texas, 78380.

Please share this information with all of the other people who may drink this water,
especially those who may not have received this notice directly (ex. People in
apartments, nursing homes, schools and businesses).

This notice is being sent to you by Violet Water Supply Corporation.
Public Water System ID# TX1780015
Date Distributed:__ July 17, 2025

“This institution is an equal opportunity provider and employer”.

If you wish to file a Civil Rights program complaint of discrimination, complete the USDA program Discrimination Complaint Form, found online at
“http://www.ascr.usda.gov/complaint_filing _cust. html, or at any USDA office, or call (866)6329992 to request the form. You may also write a letter containing all of the
information requested in the form. Send your completed complaint form or letter to us by mail at U.S. Department of Agriculture, Director, Office of Adjudication, 1400
Independence Avenue, S.W. Washington, D.C. 20250-9410, by fax (202)690-7442 or email at program.intake@usda.gov.
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